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April if 2004

Re: Can-Spam Act Rule making Project No. 411008

To the Commissioners,

I certainly agree with your effort to control the problem of unsolicited bulk email. However, I am really

concerned over the proposed requirement for merchants to maintain suppression lists. I can only see that

in trying to get the wrongful spammers, you can hurt those of us that are trying to do an honest business on

the internet. Spammers will keep doing their thing anyway.

Please reconsider your plan, and help the honest people seeking to make a living in these unpredictable

times.

I am hi the process of building a website. www.cloudsofcreationinc.com. My husband and I hope to sell

Horticultural Products and Information, along with my farmer husband's crop of Flax, for healthful reasons.

To make it on the WWW. we want to get affiliates who will help us advertise our products. Your plan

could bring harm to people like us, who already require permission from the consumer prior to adding them

to any list.

Thank you, for reading this letter.

Respectfully,

Elaine Erickson

6977 67th Ave. S.E.
Kulm, ND 58456
USA
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